
Friday Reading 

In year 2 on a Friday we will be 

taking part in ERIC.  

This stands for Everyone Reading In 

Class (including adults).  

 

This is to promote a love of reading, stamina 

and create positive reading role models.  

 

If your child has a favourite book or a book 

they are reading at home then they can bring 

this in on Fridays to enjoy (it can be in their 

book bag).  


